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WATER RESOURCES
WESTERN REGION

September 10-1997

Att: Steve Lester

Idaho Dept. Water Resource
2735 Airport Way

Boise, Idaho 83705-5082

Mr. Lester:

Since building my dam on Sinker Creek in 1976, I have honored the
regulations from the Department that begining April 1st, deliveries
to the canal and creek was in force for deliveries of free flow: or
stored water to water users. The only exception to this regulation
was the two or three Springs when you authorized a control fill of
the Nahas reservoir.

Do you have any records verifyingmmﬁ earlier dates? In the event
there are identify them, and the reasoning for it.

I would appreciate hearing from you.

Sincerely:

ulet
HC 79 Box 2020
Murphy, Idaho 83650
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